
It was lovely to meet residents in February at our Green Party Drop-In, 

and to listen to the concerns in our community.

Every point raised, from ever more housing developments, a lack of

infrastructure, the rise in energy prices, access to essential services, to

speeding in the village and pedestrian safety, is incredibly

important. As a young mum with children Jessica can personally relate

to these concerns. Jessica is eager to address these issues to make

our villages safer and happier places to live and work in.

The proposal for a Gypsy and Traveller site at the A47 North

Burlingham junction has left residents concerned. It is clear

from the current consultation for sites, which ends on 20th

March, that a long-term strategy for the provision of sites does

not exist and is urgently needed.

The proposed site is unacceptable in so many ways and Green

councillor in Brundall ward, Jan Davis, said so when it came up

for scrutiny at a council meeting. Despite putting forward valid

objections this site was still included for public consultation.

More Greens like Jessica on the council will ensure greater

transparency and give residents a greater say in decision-

making. Jessica will continue to campaign against this

unsuitable site.

GYPSY & TRAVELLER SITES – A STRATEGY NEEDED

Jessica with Brundall Green 
councillors Jan & Eleanor
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Work hard all year round

Listen to local residents

Stand up for the area.Vote to elect a strong councillor who will:

The Broadland Green Party team can be even more effective working on 

local issues with your help. Could you:

• Help deliver newsletters to a street near you?

• Put up a poster at election time?

• Let us know which issues matter to you

Please call or text: 07443 427788

coordinator@broadland.greenparty.org.uk

https://broadland.greenparty.org.uk/

Jessica Royal lives locally with her husband, Jonnie, and her two

children who attend nursery and school nearby. Jessica is

actively involved in local community groups including the Bure

Valley Conservation Group and assisting deliveries from Acle

Foodbank. Recently, Jessica started volunteering with The

Ramblers in their “Don't Loose Your Way Campaign”, to protect

forgotten paths, of which there are many locally.

Jessica’s horses are stabled at the North Burlingham Livery

Yard. It has been important for Jessica to campaign for a safe

crossing of the A47 from North Burlingham to Lingwood.

Make YOUR vote count: ROYAL, Jessica 

District Council Elections in Broadland

are held every four years. There is one

council seat for the Lingwood and

Burlingham Ward. We ask you to vote

for Jessica Royal, a fresh face and a

councillor who will work hard for

residents all year round. Who to vote

for is an important decision. Greens

can win in Broadland as shown by the

result of the 2021 Brundall by-election.

It’s time to Vote Green!

Why is there an election?

WE WOULD 
LIKE TO HEAR 
FROM YOU!

Follow us on: https://www.facebook.com/broadlandgreenparty

Jessica Royal
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